

## School Notice Tuesday 2<sup>nd</sup> November



Kia ora koutou,

A very brief newsletter today.

## Learning on-site Today



We had 304 students on-site today.

I again spent a large part of today visiting classes, walking the grounds and talking with students and staff.

There is a very calm and settled tone in the school and in classes. I continue to be impressed with how well students (and staff) are using their "delta-mindset's" and maintaining safe practices throughout the day.

## Does Your Child Need to be Supervised While You are at Work?



Our school is still open to students who can't be at home because their parents or caregivers are working. We will be providing this service until the end of the year, or the end of lockdown – whichever comes first. These students and staff are in a separate 'group' based at Leabank School.

If you need to have your Year 9 or 10 child (our student) supervised at school during the day, please contact me by text or call me on 021 336 328. Or email me on principal@jchs.school.nz

## Work for Year 9 and 10 Students

If you would like the work dropped off to you please let us know. Email <u>admin@jchs.school.nz</u>, put a message on our facebook page, or text/call me on 021 336 328.

The next newsletter is tomorrow night. Ngā mihi,

Grant

Grant McMillan, Tumuaki • Principal